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Oetober 31, 202/
COME! WORSHIP THE LORD

Prelude: Kris Grave

Call to Worship - Colossians 3:1-3

*Invocation - Salutation

Hymn — Come, Behold the Wondrous Mystery
Prayer of Confession and Words of Assurance - Colossians 3:1-3
Ministry of Music: Carly Deleeuw

Announcements

Joys and Concerns
Morning Prayers

Hymn - #447 “Because He Lives”

Children’s Message — Ethan Van Briesen

COME!HEAR GOD’S WORD

Scripture: Colossians 3:1-17 page 1834

Prayer of Illumination



Sermon Title: "Resurrection Life-A New Humanity"”

Prayer of Application

COME! RECEIVE GOD'’S GRACE

Offering and Offertory Hymn — #393 “Blest Be the Tie That Binds”

*Doxology (# 34) & Offertory Prayer

*Benediction — #66 “To God Be the Glory” (Refrain only)



HOPE REFORMED GHURCH
Pastor Steve De Haan
Pastor Steve’s Cell Phone #515-321-7545
Church email adress: hopechurchgeorge@outlook.com
October 31, 2021

MISSION STATEMENT

Walking with Jesus, Walking with Others
Sewing Ged, Sewing Others.

MORNING WORSHIP

Greetings and welcome to all! Families and friends, visitors from far and near are all
welcomed in the name of Christ. Let us join with hearts and hands, bodies and
spirits in worshiping the Creator of us all — with rejoicing!

SPECIAL MINISTIRES TODAY

BEFORE SANCTUARY GREETERS - Jack and Shari Kruse
AFTER OVERFLOW GREETERS - Jack and Shan Kruse
AFTER SANCTUARY GREETER - Pastor Steve
NURSERY — Emily Denekas and Kyle DeLeeuw

SOUND SYSTEM - Bert Reitsma

POWERPOINT — Sandy Reitsma

SPECIAL MINISTRIES NEXT SUNDAY

BEFORE SANCTUARY GREETERS — Matthew and Melissa Grave
NURSERY — Sandi Reitsma and Claire Popkes

MINISTRY OF MUSIC - TBD

SOUND SYSTEM - Pam Grave

POWERPOINT - Ethan Van Bresen



Last Week Attendance
October24=71

THIS WEEK AT HOPE

Wednesday, November 3, 2021
7:00 PM — Catechism, Choir and RCYF

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Today: Welcome to worship at Hope Reformed Church.

We deeply appreciated all the various ways we were remembered at the time of
Clint's death. Thank you so much. The Van Roekel Family.

Do you have your Operation Christmas Child Box packed and ready to go? They
will need to be tumed in by Sunday, November 14th. There are more boxes, tags
and ‘about me’ letter writing pages on the display table in the narthex. If you don’t
want to put a box together, but would like to be a part of this mission, you could
donate to the fund that helps defray the cost of shipping the boxes. To do this,
simply write a check to Operation Christmas Child and give it to Kathy Altena. She
will mail the donations together. Thanks for your participation in this mission
project. The MESA Task Force

Joint Bethel/Hope Christmas Cantata practice today at 5:00 PM at Bethel Reformed
Church.

The annual congregational meeting is set for Sunday November 14 following
moming worship.

Christmas is right around the comer! The Children's Christmas Program practice
dates are November 21, 28, December 5, 12,19 and the program December 19.

Comhole: The education task force is looking for someone to build and/or if anyone
knows of someone that builds comhole game boards. We are looking to add the
boards to our games for the children of all ages to use at the church. Let Melinda
DeLeeuw or anyone of the education task force members if you are willing to build
or know someone who is. Thank you.



The following individuals have opted to keep their name on the ballots for Elder and

Deacon.

ELDER NOMINATIONS

Paul Altena, Kim Chapa, Mark Janssen, Ryan Krull, Mark Leemkuil

DEACON NOMINATIONS

Kim Chapa, Pam Grave, Mark Janssen, DeAnna Krull, Ryan Krull, Mark Leemkuil,
Vince Luitjens, Randy Rosenboom

You are invited to the Center of Hope’s 2021 Fall Benefit on Saturday, November
13, 2021 at 5:30 PM. The live event will be at Sioux Falls Christian. The silent
auction will be online and in person. Details of the Fall benefit can be found on their

website www.centerofhopesf.org

The email for church has changed to hopechurchgeorge@outlook.com

Abby is on the schedule for after worship cookies next Sunday, November 7, 2021.

RCYF is on the schedule for the children’s sermon next Sunday, November 7, 2021.



